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B R I G H T H O U S E  
F E L L O W S  P R O G R A M

Johnson & Wales students are go-getters. They believe in collaboration, 
putting classwork to work in the real-world, and that the pursuit of 
excellence is worthwhile and within their grasp.

The Brighthouse Fellows (BHF) program is designed with the high-achieving, highly  

motivated JWU student in mind. Offered in partnership with Brighthouse Financial, this  

yearly scholarship is available to JWU Charlotte students enrolled in the Honors Program.  

The Fellows will also have the opportunity to participate in enriching social, educational, 

cultural, and service activities to broaden their college experience and increase their 

connection to the university and community.

PROGRAM DETAILS
The Brighthouse Fellows (BHF) program will award up to $2,000 to each of the 10 qualifying 

students in the program for up to two years. Scholarships will be awarded on a year-to-year  

basis and renewal is contingent upon the student continuing to meet the GPA requirement.

ELIGIBILITY
BHF applicants must meet the following criteria:

•	 Earn a high school GPA of 3.5 or higher and top 20% ranking in their high school class

•	 Enroll in an undergraduate program offered on the JWU Charlotte Campus

•	 Participate in the JWU Honors Program

HOW TO APPLY
Complete the Brighthouse Fellows online application form.

QUESTIONS?
Email BrighthouseFellows@jwu.edu for more info.

“�These high-achieving students will live, learn and connect 
with the growing community and thriving industries  
in the Charlotte region.”

  Cheryl L. Richards, PH.D., President, Charlotte Campus

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION: Johnson & Wales University does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, sex, sexual 
orientation, disability, religion, gender identity or expression, genetic information, marital status, pregnancy, veteran status, or any other legally 
protected status in its admission of students, in its programs and activities, or its employment, as required by Title IX and other laws.  Inquiries about 
nondiscrimination can be made to: Nondiscrimination Coordinator, 8 Abbott Park Place, Providence, RI 02903, 401-598-2703, titleix@jwu.edu, or the 
Office for Civil Rights, U.S. Department of Education, 400 Maryland Avenue, SW, Washington, DC, 20202-1100, 800-421-3481. 

The facts presented here reflect the university environment prior to the COVID pandemic, during which time changes have been made to adapt to 
prevailing conditions and protect the health and safety of the university community. The university reserves the right to make changes to any of its 
facilities, offerings and services as it deems appropriate.


